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My name is Diane MacDonald, and I am

the new Executive Director of the

Community Clothes Closet. It’s been a

whirlwind since I started back in February

and I’m so very grateful to work with such a

remarkable organization.  I’ve seen

firsthand the impact our services make on

our clients who are struggling to make ends

meet, clothe their children or seek

employment.  It’s very gratifying to help our

clients; the services we provide are quite

unique, so it’s easy to see why the CCC is

such a special place.

My background is rich with non-profit work;

it’s something I’ve enjoyed my whole

career from starting off as a social worker,

volunteer liaison, fundraising manager and

a founding board member of another

successful non-profit. I live in Menasha with

my husband, Drew, our sons Jack, a

sophomore in college, Max, a sophomore

in high school and our beloved English

Setter, Maisy.

I want to thank our board of directors,

volunteers, staff and numerous community

members who have wholeheartedly

welcomed me and shared their time,

talents and resources to ensure the CCC

remained strong during the transition.

Together we will continue to develop our

programming to ensure our vulnerable

populations within our community are

supported.

Have you seen our facility lately?  Please

stop in and say hello- we’d love to give

you a tour!

Sincerely,

Diane MacDonald

Summer 2016

At the Community Clothes Closet, we provide

help to our shoppers in the form of free clothing.

Receiving free clothing allows our shoppers to

spend money on other needs such as food,

housing, utilities, and transportation.

Recently, we received an email  from, Bethany, a

former client.  She said that we had helped her in

the past.  Now that she is more stable, she said,

we can help her again by taking donations from

her.

During her toughest times, the CCC and other

non-profits had assisted her.  With her anxiety,

she had a hard time parting with her possessions

and she had held on to too much.  But thanks to

a support team, she was ready to donate her

extra possessions to us to  provide help to others

like the help she had once received.  It was

another big step in her life to part with things that

had helped her during her time of need.

Her large donation reaffirmed what we all know

here:  Yes, we give clothing to those in need, but

our help goes beyond  the clothing.  Our help can

provide relief physically, mentally, and spiritually.

Tel: 920.731.7834 | E-mail: info@communityclothescloset.org | Web: www.communityclothescloset.org

THE CLOTHES LINE

See page 3!

Donation hours:  Monday through Friday 9:00am - 1:00pm
Monday and Wednesday 6:00pm - 8:00pm



2

Do you remember how you felt on your

first day of school?  How did wearing that

new outfit make you feel?  Confident,

proud, ready to make a good first

impression and meet new friends?  Now,

imagine what it would have been like if

that “new” outfit was not new at all.

Instead, it is two sizes too small.  You

have holes in your knees and stains that

seem to be everywhere.  How do you

feel walking into your first day of school

now?  How is your confidence and your

desire to take on new challenges?

Many families in the Fox Valley do not

have enough money to buy new clothing.

At the Community Clothes Closet, we

believe every child should start each new

school year feeling confident and proud.

We are hosting our annual Cool for

School event in August to provide new

clothing to children in need.  With your

support, we helped over 1,200 kids last

year by providing them with new

clothing, school supplies, and gift

certificates for shoes!

Please consider making a financial

donation to support our Cool for School

program.  Your donation will be used to

purchase shoe gift certificates or new

clothing, allowing kids the chance to

focus on learning and friendships, not

what they have to wear.  Your generosity

is greatly appreciated by our parents and

children.

Each August, the Community Clothes Closet
serves children in need with new school outfits.

A HUGE thank you to the Altrusa Club of Appleton for

donating brand new baby items and 70 diaper cakes

which they made at their annual conference.  The

cakes are absolutely adorable!  Our clients and their

newborns really appreciate the layettes we give out

containing much needed items such as clothing,

wipes, toys, bibs, and diapers.  We really appreciate

the Altrusa Club for supporting our new moms and

babies!

There are many people in our community who need

clothing, but due to physical limitations or other

factors, cannot come in to pick it out themselves.

Thankfully, we have a program to help home-bound
people called Door-to-Door Clothes and More!  We

collaborate with the Aging and Disability Resource

Center to get clothing and personal care products to

people who need them.  We also work with foster care

services to provide clothing for kids in their care.  So

far this year, our volunteers delivered over 300

clothing items through Door-to-Door Clothes and

More! thanks to your generous donations.

Do you have Kohl’s cash, but

you don’t need anything for

yourself?  You can help

someone in need by

shopping for clo
thing

and donating it

to  the CCC.

COOL FOR SCHOOL

Yes, you can paint this!  Join us for a fun night of painting to support the CCC!

Pinot’s Palette Paint and Sip Fundraiser
Sunday, July 17th from 4:00 to 7:00pm

Pinot’s Palette at 226 E. College Ave. in Appleton
Sign up today because seating is limited!

For more info, and to register, visit communityclothescloset.org

Find us on Facebook to see the latest news at
the Community Clothes Closet:

facebook.com/communityclothescloset
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The 2016 Volunteer Luncheon was a success.

Judging from the smiles we received, the

volunteers thoroughly enjoyed themselves.

With games, a personalize video, and an

abundance of food, our volunteers were able to

relax and visit with eacth other.

The CCC staff and board are so appreciative of

their hard work.  We can never thank our 100-

plus volunteers enough for all they do.  From

sorting, to hanging, to organizing, boxing,

cleaning, and caring for our clients, our

volunteers make the Community Clothes

Closet function.  Without our volunteers, we

could not serve the number of clients we do

each year.  We could not give out the number

of items or take in the amount of donations that

we receive each year.

Our volunteers treat each other like family.

Miss a day?  They’ll call to make sure you’re

okay, and when you come back, you will know

you were missed.

If you’re interested in becoming part of the

Community Clothes Closet volunteer family,

Sandy, our volunteer coordinator wants to hear

from you.  We have a variety of different

opportunities available.  You can contact us at

920-731-7834 or send an email to

sandy@communityclothescloset.org.

OUR VOLUNTEERS

Tim Vogelsang, President
Kati Cunningham, Vice President

Lisa Sequin, Secretary
Amanda Larson, Treasurer

Jonathan Eiden

Mel McCarthy

Paula McNiel

Tom Richmond

Greg Stock

Ann Vanevenhoven

Mary Ann Wepfer

Join us at the CCC!

What would you do with $10,000?  Hmm…a vacation, buy a car, support a worthy charity?

Let’s find out!  The CCC is hosting a raffle.  Grand Prize is $10,000 cash!

Tickets are only $20.00 each. Support a great cause and take a chance at an exciting prize! One lucky winner will be
$10,000 richer!  Drawing to be held at 9 am on September 30th, 2016.

For more information, contact us at info@communityclothescloset.org or visit us Monday-Friday 9:00 am-1:00 pm or
Monday and Wednesday evenings from 6:00 pm-8:00 pm to purchase a ticket.  Thank you for your support!

“We love volunteering here!”
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Theda & Tamblin Clark Smith Family Foundation, Inc. Primum Bonum Inc Menasha Utilities Herbert H Kohl Charities Inc

J.J. Keller Foundation, Inc Schoen Family Charitable Trust Mustard Seed Endowment Fund Mills Fleet Farm

Anonymous Sullivision Inc Ogilvie Family Fund St Paul Congregation

Thrivent Financial (Employee Giving - Matching Funds) Valley Kids' Foundation Inc Seifert Family Fund UW Fox Valley Business Club

Capital Credit Union Charitable Fund First United Methodist Church Valley Bakers Cooperative John & Bette Toppins Family Fund

Bemis Company Foundation Catalyst Foundation Whiting Community Baptist Church Good Shepherd LWML

Clarence Wallace & Dolores Lynch Wallace Family Foundation Kimberly Clark Foundation, The Matching Gift Center William & Alice Faubel Fund Outlook Group Corporation

Francie Luke Silverman Foundation Appleton Noon Lions Club First Presbyterian Church Of Neenah Amanda's Charitable Creations

Geoffrey & Kelly Crowley Family Foundation Inc Baylake Bank Gap Foundation Gift Match Program Memorial Presbyterian Church

Menasha Corporation Foundation Bouwer Family Foundation Harley-Davidson Motorcycles of Appleton, Inc Jack's Maintenance Service, Inc.

Pitney Bowes Foundation, Inc Byron & Bonnie Wendt Family Fund Gustman Subaru Menasha Lions Club

Schmerein Family Fund Helen Hardt Family Fund First Congregational United Church Of Christ Pechman Imaging

Water-Right Charitable Fund Irene Schouten Charity Fund Budget Blinds Of The Fox Valley Verve

Menasha Packaging Company, LLC Ladies Of St Bernard Appleton-Fox Cities Kiwanis Calvary Bible Church

Prince Of Peace - WELCA Little Caesars Pizza Bob and Mary Karisny Family Fund The Fiction Club

AZCO Integrated Construction Ray and Kay Eckstein Charitable Trust Faith United Methodist Church East Wisconsin Savings Bank

Evelyn & Arthur Lierman Children's Fund The Shopko Foundation Kent and Kristin Powley Family Fund Epiphany Law, LLC

Hartwig Family Foundation, Inc. Threshold of Hope Independent Printing Company, Inc Greenville Women's Club

High Flyer Golf Club Van Hoof Family Foundation Inc WS Packaging Group, Inc RR Donnelley

Infant Welfare Circle of King's Daughters Jean & J. Treat Thomas Fund Walmart Zentner's Auto Service First National Bank

Jewelers Mutual Charitable Giving Fund Gordon O Jacobson Foundation American Digital Cartography, Inc Merchants' Choice Card Services

Prosser Family Fund Albany International Keller, Inc New Dimensions Hair Studio

Little Women's Circle Of King's Daughters Appleton Conference of the ECSW Konz Wood Products Co Paperback Book Exchange (PBX)

Harry H Long Moving Storage & Express Bergstrom Corporation Richard A & Jennifer A Bergstrom Fund

SECURA Insurance Companies Charitable Fund Community Foundation for the Fox Valley Region, Inc St John Mission Club

Arthur J. and Gladys K. Schmidt Charitable Fund Doug and Carla Salmon Foundation WOW Logistics

Crystal Print Foundation, Inc. Fox Banquets & Rivertyme Catering Inc Illinois Tool Works Foundation

Helen Bader Foundation Galloway Company Exelon Corporation, Employee Giving Program

Foth Fund of the Greater Green Bay Community Foundation Frances  Bachman & Joseph Bachman Charitable Fund Elaine A Ven Rooy & Donald Ristau Fund

Thrivent Financial For Lutherans, Employee Volunteer Program Wisconsin Business Development Finance Corporation Coldwell Banker - The Focus Team LLC

Kwik Trip, Inc Jeffrey P. and Yvonne B. Lau Charitable Fund Fox Valley Spring Co

Thank you so much to the following  businesses and foundations that support clothing those in need:


